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The NHS

The Council:

(1) Pays tribute to the NHS in its 70th year.

(2) Welcomes all new investment in this treasured institution.

(3) But recognises the growing financial and clinical challenges for local health 
services, hospital and adult care in responding to the demographic challenge of the 
ageing population.


